
 
 
Dear Domain Name Industry Stakeholder: 
  
It is my pleasure to invite you to save the date for the Summit to be held 1-4 November 2022 in 
Los Angeles, California, U.S.  
  
In the coming weeks, we will send a follow up email to communicate the exact location along 
with further details. Information on previous Summits can be found here.  
  
Specific session topics at the 2022 Summit will be organized by volunteers supported by ICANN 
staff. If you have topic suggestions or would like to join the planning committee, please 
contact globalsupport@icann.org. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Andee Hill 
Director, GDD Accounts 
ICANN 
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